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This Week: 
We have: 

 Prime numbered, squared and cubed 
 Bothered with BODMAS 
 Maths challenged 
 Written personal autobiographies and biographies 
 Roal Dahled 
 Researched astronauts and cosmonauts 
 Created space timelines 
 Written rules to work out how to spell the plural of nouns 
 Colour mixed maths art  
 P.E. 
 Quizzed! 
 And much, much more! 
 Given out lots of House Points! 

Thank you for all the pictures, work and films from home. Well done to all the children who 
bought in research that they had completed on astronauts at home and to Darcy for sharing her 
Tim Peake book with the rest of the class. 
Homework:  
To end our Stargazer’s topic, we have set the children a creative ‘Space Buggy’ challenge. They 
have 2 weeks to complete the challenge. They have taken a booklet home with them today 
(13.11.2020). We will collect booklets back in upon completion and will require the children to 
send a photograph or a video of them with their buggy to us via email. We will be awarding 
house points and prizes for innovative ideas, effort and original designs. (Please note that some 
of the spellings in the booklet are American i.e. tire). I have also included a maths challenge to 
go with the project.  
On the class page I have set the children the challenge to learn the International Alphabet. We 
will be doing some fun quizzes in class using this, linking it in with our weekly spelling 
programme. 
Please make sure that planners are in school every Friday in order to keep an 
accurate spelling record. The lists of spellings can be found on our class page in the 
Challenge section. Don’t forget to ask your parents to sign your diaries each week. 
Weekly and General Reminders: 
PE is on Thursday. Please bring a spare pair of shoes to change into. Make sure that you have 
enough layers on to keep warm in class and outside.. 
Homework due in – 30th November 

 

Thank you for helping your child with their work. Please let us know if for any reason 
they were not able to complete it. We are available for you if you have any queries 
after school or by prior appointment at a mutually convenient time. If you have 
concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or 
bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever 
the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains 
happy and able to achieve their best. 


